
   

Cross Country  

This week Perranporth School participated in two different cross country events! On Tuesday children from Y4, 5 and 

6 took part in the last race of the season in the Newquay Schools League. For the children in Y4 this was their first 

race and a great introduction for next year’s season. All of the children from all year groups gave brilliant perfor-

mances and crossed the line with lots of top places. 

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and 

families for their contributions to 

the Chocolate Tombola!! 

Thursday afternoon saw the Cornwall Cross Country Finals taking place. Perranporth had 

an incredible three children competing in this high level event. Once again, Ruby, Oliver 

and Alfie all showed amazing talent and determination against the best runners in the 

County. They each achieved brilliant places and really represented Perranporth with 

excellence against a very competitive field! A huge well done to all of our runners!  

Reading Rewards 

As all of our children and families know, reading is extremely important to us at Perranporth. Throughout 

the term, we have been monitoring the number of minutes that each KS2 class has been engaged in 

reading and keeping a tally on display. The children knew that the most engaged class was going to re-

ceive a special reward at the end of the term, so the effort was worth it. The battle for the top has been 

chopping and changing week by week, but it was Year 4 who showed the most number of reading 

minutes and were crowned worthy winners. The class received their reward on Tuesday this week, and 

what a lot of fun they had!!! Well done Year 4! 



Easter Holidays -  Free Activities!!  

DT Coaching are running activities during the two weeks 

of the Easter holidays - Monday 3rd - Thursday 6th April 

and Tuesday 11th - Friday 14th April 2023 at Perranporth 

School. 

Don’t forget to use your Free School Meals Voucher when 

booking, as this will allow you to book your children's 

place on to the activities for FREE! You can generate your 

child's code by visiting Cornwall Council's website. 

Please note you will need to login to register an account 

with Playwaze to be able to book onto our activities.  

 

 



Choir in the Community 

 

After their amazing performances at Christmas, Perranporth’s choir was invited to come 

back and share their beautiful singing with Perran Bay and Lavender Court again. Mrs 

Green, Mr Crocker and their merry group of singers made the walk down the hill and 

were greeted by a very welcoming audience. The children really enjoy having an oppor-

tunity to perform and it’s lovely for the school to be able to share our talents with the com-

munity. They all sang brilliantly and received fantastic feedback on their performances. 

We’d like to share a huge well done to the children and a thank you to the care homes 

residents for being such great audiences! Thank you. 

Perranporth’s G.R.E.E.N Curriculum 

Growing - Relevant - Environment - Engaging - Nurture  
 

Throughout this term, as part of our GREEN Curriculum, each class has been working very hard to develop their 

musical skills. The children have been Growing in confidence and teachers have been Nurturing their talents to 

perform and sing. Children have learned about all sorts of different musical components, such as pitch, dynamics, 

harmonies and much more. On Wednesday afternoon we held our final show in assembly. 

 

Taking it in turns, each class came up to the front, calmed their nerves, took a deep breath and sang the piece 

that they had been developing. They concentrated hard to show the skills they had learned, and what incredible 

performances they all gave! We were all so very proud of the children and their amazing singing skills. They were 

simply brilliant and have learned so much! 

Thank you and Goodbye 

 

Unfortunately this week we had a sad goodbye to make. Tuesday was Mrs Bur-

ridge’s last day at Perranporth School as she moves on to spend more time with 

her family and her voluntary roles too. We’re extremely grateful to Mrs Burridge 

for all of her fantastic work at Perranporth School and wish her the very best of 

luck for the future. 

What’s Coming Up Next Week? 

 Easter Holidays - See you on Monday 17th April! 




